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08/12/2021  20:41:182021/4592/P SUPPRT Veronica Azzani I am writing in regards to the application for the extension at 73 Minster Road and I would like to express my 

stronger support for this planning work. I live in the house that is closer to the mentioned property (71 Minster 

Road) with which we share a wall and I would like to stress the fact that the extended dormer doesn¿t create 

any issue, neither from an esthetical perspective nor from a practical one. On the contrary, it improves the 

overall impression (and value) of the house and, by extension, of the whole Mews and it is good to know that 

this is what it would look like if we ever want to do the same extension in the future. Moreover, I would like to 

highlight that any additional remediation work would generate huge disruptions for us since any 

truck/skipper/worker will have to pass right in front of our door/study windows in order to perform the job. I am 

currently working from home and it would be very difficult for me to keep doing it peacefully if any remedial 

work will be carried out. Last but not least, this attic allowed our neighbours to remain in the area during the 

pandemic and will allow them to stay in the future as well, helping to keep the amazing vibe we have here in 

the Mews. They are the best neighbours we could wish for and if they were forced to remove the dormer and 

move away, it would be a big loss for us and an unfair imposition to them. It is not easy to find friendy, 

available and easygoing people to have next door and I do not see any reason why a nice, well designed 

house extension should ceate any issue. From our point of view, granting permission for this extension will 

have all the upsides and zero downsides.

Feel free to contact me if you have any question.

Kind Regards,

Veronica Azzani
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